Absentee Voting

Absentee voting will begin October 7th located in the Carroll County Court House Lounge, and end NOON November 3rd.

Anyone may vote absentee in the Lounge. Voting will be during regular court house hours.

Monday, Tuesday, Thursday, Friday -8am-5pm
Wednesday -8am-12pm
Saturday October 25th & Saturday November 1st -8am-3pm 
……………………….

Voting by Mail

Any person wishing to vote absentee by mail may do so by requesting an application be sent to them, once the application is filled out and returned the ballot will be mailed to them at the address supplied on the application. 

………………………..

Voting by Traveling Board

Any person who wishes to be voted by the Traveling board may do so by requesting an application be sent to them, once the application is filled out and returned. A bi-partisan team will come out to your location and allow you to vote. The traveling board will be voting confined voters on Oct. 31, 2014, and if an additional day is needed they will continue on Nov. 3, 2014.
